
Traditions and Tacos!

High school dancers in 9th thru 12th grade who wish to be part of the
Holiday Spectacular finale Traditions must attend rehearsal on

Monday, November 25th from 6:00-8:30 PM. This is an additional
performance opportunity for high school dancers; participation is highly

encouraged, but not mandatory.

After rehearsal, Miss Amy will provide a taco dinner celebration!
Please bring your own drink.

Traditions Rehearsal
9th-12th Grade Dancers

Monday, November 25th from 6:00-8:30 PM

Female dancers will need a white leotard. If you have been part of Traditions before,
please look for your headbands. If you need a replacement headband, please let Miss

Amy know. Ladies will provide half-sole contemporary shoes or be barefoot.

Gentlemen dancers will need a white mock-turtleneck shirt. Gentlemen will provide
their own black pants and black jazz shoes.

Dancers, if you do not have a white leo or turtleneck from a previous year, please let
Miss Amy or the BRAVO Office know so we can order you one.


